
From: Myers, Richard A. 
Sent: 5/16/2013 10:21:31 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: meeting on PG&E interstate capacity 

Erik, we'll be meeting in Room 7634, at the new Energy Division location, 7th floor of 455 
Golden Gate. 

Richard 

415-703-1228 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 12:03 PM 
To: Myers, Richard A. 
Subject: RE: meeting on PG&E interstate capacity 

Richard. 

I just sent you a meeting invite for 10:00. Once you find a room, could you please also invite 
Sepideh Khosrowjah and Scott Murtishaw? We have reached out to them and 1 think they will 
be interested in participating in the discussion. 

Rov Knga will nrohahlv attend the meeting for PG&E along with 
Redacted 

Redacted and possibly 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Thanks, 

SB GT&S 0434403 

mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


Erik 

From: Myers, Richard A. fmailto:richard.mvers@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 4:57 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Cc: Cheng, Franz; Reisinger, Gregory S.; Bromson, Jonathan 
Subject: meeting on PG&E interstate capacity 

Hi Erik, it looks like we could have the meeting on PG&E's forthcoming application on 
interstate capacity rights for core procurement on Friday, May 31st. How about 10:00? Other 
times are also possible. 

Richard 

PG&E Ts committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0434404 


